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Little Lambs Christian Preschool nurtures a love of learning

and a love of God. John 21:15

Dear Family,

The time is here for Little Lambs Christian Preschool to begin registration for the 2022-2023 school year. I would like to extend a special invitation to you and your preschool-aged child to join in this wonderful ministry of the church.

A typical preschool day includes circle time, finger plays, story time, music and movement opportunities, Bible stories, prayers, free play, snack time, and art. Once a week we go to chapel with a pastor. 

We offer three preschool sessions: MWF 8:15-11:00 (4 & 5-year olds), MWF 12:15-3:15 (4 & 5-year olds), and T/Th 8:15-11:00 (3-year olds). A $75 non-refundable deposit is required at the time of registration. Tuition is $100/month (T/Th class) or $145/month (MWF classes).

I will be available between services on Sunday, April 3rd, 10th, and 24th if you would like to register your child or to answer questions. If you have any questions before then or would like to schedule a time to visit the preschool, please call (229-3883) or email (kmelandech@outlook.com). 

Sincerely,

Kelli Meland
